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Dear Ms Gray, 
 
Public Accounts Committee – Inquiry on the ‘LandWeb Project and 
Digital Transformation’ 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 4 December 2020 regarding commercially 
sensitive information provided in your letter of 11 November 2020. 
 
The Committee agreed at last week’s meeting that you should approach BT to 
seek consent for the inclusion of ‘Table 1 – BT Original Tender Submission’ 
as part of the published correspondence for the above inquiry. 
 
I await a further update on this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 

Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.gov.uk 
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